
 
 

NOTICE 
   Disruption of Services 

22 July 2024, 10:00 PM to 23 July 2024, 5:45 AM 

 
We are upgrading our system. During the 
system maintenance some services will not be 
available. 
 

 EZ-Link or Concession Card Upgrade  
 Settlement of SimplyGo outstanding payment 
 Fare Push Notification (SimplyGo Mobile App and EZ-

Link Mobile App) 
 Trip History Update (SimplyGo Mobile App and EZ-Link 

Mobile App) 

 
Please use any alternative cards (NETS 2.0, NETS 
Flashpay, Bank Cards, EZ-Link or Concession Card) 
for public transport.  

 

 
We apologise for the inconvenience. 


